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The last day of school is Thursday, June 13, but we are planning for next year! If you have a 4 or 5 year old, !
Miss Knudsen’s Transitional Kindergarten class is for students who are 4 on the first day of school, and
Mrs. Vevoda’s Kindergarten class is for students who are 5 on the first day of school .
Please call the school or stop by to pick up a TK/K registration packet, and ask any questions.

Expanded Learning Opportunities After School Program (ASES) paperwork for next year is available from Mrs.
Lisa at ASES or from the o�ce.

Our summer expanded learning opportunities program is o�ered to students in TK-6 grades. Our summer
o�erings include: Camp Scotia July 15-18 and July 22-25, Mid Summer Fun with our ASES sta� July 29-August
1, Jump Start and ASES afternoons August 5-8 and August 12-15. All weeks will be Monday through Thursday,
7:00-4:00. The cafeteria will be open each morning at 7:00, and breakfast will be served at 8:00. After care with
our ASES sta� will be available until 4:00 each day. We are also going on Friday Field Trips July 19 and 26,
and August 2 and 9!
Sign up forms for our summer programs were sent home in May. If you still need to register your child(ren) in
Scotia School summer programs, please submit the registration form or contact your child’s teacher for
another copy.

Incoming 7th graders MUST have proof of Tdap and 2 Varicella immunizations, and all other immunizations
must be up to date, prior to the first day of 7th grade. Any seventh graders without proof of updated
vaccinations, including Tdap and 2 Varicella doses, will NOT be able to attend school, and will be sent home.
Immunization information will be sent home with report cards on the last day of school.
Incoming Kindergarteners and Transitional Kindergarteners MUST have proof of completion of all required
immunizations prior to registering. Please provide proof of immunizations prior to first day of school. You
can drop o� paperwork at the o�ce in June or August, mail it to P.O. Box 217, email it to
twalsh@scotiaschool.org, or fax it to 764-5111.

Thank you, Scotia School Families, for a successful Open House! And thank you for supporting our Book
Fair! And thank you for supporting our Eighth Graders who will be leaving for the Bay Area on Tuesday, June
4, and returning Friday, June 7. Eighth Grade graduation is Wednesday, June 12, at 7:00 at the gym.

CAASPP testing student score reports will be available ONLINE for grades 3-8 through the Schoolwise Parent
Portal. First Day of School Paperwork will also be ONLINE as well, and must be completed through the
Schoolwise Parent Portal. For those parents who have not signed up for a Schoolwise account, sign up
information will be sent home in your student’s report card envelope on the last day of school.
If you need help creating an account in Schoolwise, please call your child’s teacher or the o�ce and we will
help you get registered.

PTO will again be sponsoring our last day of school “Lunch on the Lawn” on June 13. Please plan to join your
students beginning at noon on the field for barbecue lunch!

The school o�ce will be transitioning to summer hours at the end of June. During this time, we will be in the
o�ce intermittently, and may not be available to answer the phone. If you need immediate assistance during
the summer please email Mrs. Gossien agossien@scotiaschool.org or Miss Trudi twalsh@scotiaschool.org

LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL (June 10-13) - 1:00 DISMISSAL ALL WEEK -
NO ASES THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL, JUNE 13

Thank you, Scotia families, for making this year great! We hope to see you all next year! On the last day of
school, make sure to check your child’s backpack, folder, and report card envelope for important information
for next year!
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